
 
 

  

 

16th March 2020 

 

Dear all 

DYCE MINI MEET – 21st MARCH 2020 

 

In light of today’s announcements and the latest recommendations available to us, we have taken the difficult decision 

to cancel our Annual Mini Meet which was scheduled for this Saturday the 21st of March. 

 

We understand the disappointment for all those involved; however, the health and wellbeing of competitors, officials, 

helpers and spectators must be our main consideration and we believe this is the right decision to make. 

 

I would like to thank you for your continued support of our meet and look forward to providing details of any 

rescheduling when this information is available. 

 

If you have any queries relating to the cancellation, then please let me know. 

 

Thanks again 

 

 

Eddie Fraser 

President - Dyce ASC 

 

 

 

      

 

  

 

 


